

# Western Idaho Youth Support Advisory Committee

hosted by SWDH

Monday, January 27, 2025 – 1:00pm – 2:00pm

Virtual access: [Join the meeting now](#)

**Members Present:** Cody Ward, Chair, ACJCS

Sarah Andrade, Vice-Chair, Rise, Inc.

Almedina Toomey, DHW

Dr. Samuel Pullen, Magellan

Jeannie Strohmeyer, NFJC (ex-officio)

Toni Shaffer, Job Corps

Jamie Wilson, JustServe

Lindsay Harrington, DHW

Sam Fuller, RISE, Inc. (Alternate)

Abigail Hackett, Clarvida (ex-officio)

**Members Absent:**

**Others Present:** Savannah Nalder, SWDH (YouthROC); Cas Waldron, SWDH (WIYSC), Jenifer Spurling, (SWDH)  
Chloe Thompson, Northpoint; Jose Orozco, CCJP

Time		Agenda Item	Presenter
1:00	I	Call to Order	Cody W
1:01	A	Approval of November Minutes	Cody W
1:02	I	Name, Organization/Capacity serving on Committee	Cody W
1:10	A	Special Topic(s) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• New Committee Member Discussion and Approval/Denial               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Chloe Thompson, Northpoint</li> <li>○ Jose Orozco, Canyon County Juvenile Probation</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	Cody W
1:20	I	YouthROC Update <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Questions from November meeting               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Theory behind drop in referral numbers</li> <li>○ ISTAC Coalition Info</li> </ul> </li> <li>• YouthROC Provider transition update</li> <li>• FY26 Budget Projections/Update               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ IDJC Title II Grant</li> <li>○ Millennium Funds</li> <li>○ IHFA Grant Funds</li> </ul> </li> <li>• CAP60 Update</li> <li>• T-Care Update</li> <li>• Data Snapshot</li> </ul>	Savannah N
1:40	I	WIYSC Update <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Magellan Contracts/Funding Update</li> <li>• FY26 Budget Update</li> <li>• Transition Update!</li> <li>• Open House invitation</li> <li>• Monthly report out from Clarvida</li> </ul>	Cas A Abigail H
1:59	I	Next meeting scheduled for February 24 <sup>th</sup> , 1:00-2:00pm	Cody W
1:59	I	Wrap up and Adjourn	Cody W

I = information sharing/discussion | A = action needed | G = guidance requested

**Next Meeting: February 24<sup>th</sup>**